
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 October 2005 

4. PAPANUI CLUSTER - PRESENTATION 
 
 The Board received a presentation on the Papanui Cluster project and provided feedback in terms of 

consultation. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


